RE: It happened on Dec 15,

Dear Asok Kumar Ji,

Good morning & Greetings!!

We would again like to thank you for laying
the foundation stone of this remarkable
turnaround which will always be
remembered in the history of turnarounds,
especially in aviation.

A very well written article by a visionary.

Hats off to you!!

With Regards,



